
Feedback on Community Center Design 

Plans 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Community Center Design Plans 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the community center 

design plans presented during the recent meeting. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the design team on the thoughtful approach to integrating green 

spaces within the project. The inclusion of gardens and outdoor seating areas will significantly 

enhance community engagement and provide a serene environment for visitors. 

However, I have a few concerns regarding the allocation of space for recreational activities. It 

seems that the proposed gym area may be insufficient for the anticipated community usage. 

Increasing the size or adding multi-purpose rooms could address this issue and accommodate 

various activities. 

Additionally, I suggest considering eco-friendly materials for construction. This would not only 

promote sustainability but also appeal to environmentally conscious community members. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback. I am looking forward to seeing how the plans 

evolve and am excited about the potential impact the community center will have on our 

neighborhood. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


